
NEWS:  September 2019 
 
Visit from Japan: 

Penrith Museum of Print  welcomed Mr Kazututeru Arai (新井 一輝) from 
Japan who showed great interest.	

Mr. Kaz is the General Manager of Japan Federation of Printing 
Industries, the equivalent of the Australian PIAA.  

Mr. Kaz was visiting PrinTex19 and said our Museum was excellent in as 
much as all machines were operational and demonstrated on a regular 
basis.  

He stated that he had visited museums in Tokyo, Antwerp and Mainz but 
this one in Penrith is the most impressive. He took many pics and keen to 
improve our relationship.	

 

Visit from the USA: 

       

The Museum also welcomed Deborah Corn from the USA who helps promote Print old and new 
Internationally. Jean Kropper from Paper and Pixel also attended, Jean hails from North Ryde with 
some fascinating Paper ideas. Both were suitably impressed with what we have achieved in 
preserving the Letterpress era. They were also visitors to Printex19. They were hosted by James 
Cryer, who also visited Koala Park to show Deborah some native koalas as part of their visit to 
Australia. 	



   
 
 


